
Visit to Hennigan’s Heritage Centre by Lord Mayor of Belfast 
 

On Saturday 9th December 2006 Hennigan’s Heritage Centre & Farm was visited by 
the current Lord Mayor of Belfast, Pat McCarthy, and his wife Angela, the Lady 
Mayoress. 
 
This unique visit took place during the first ever trip south of the Border by a serving 
Lord Mayor of Belfast. The Lord Mayor is a member of the Northern Ireland Social 
Democratic and Labour Party. 
 
The mayoral car was met on arrival at the Centre by Tom and Catherine Hennigan 
and invited guests. 
 
The visit to Hennigan’s was organised by Kevin Bourke of Rehab, and to mark the 
visit a fine commemorative plaque was presented to Tom Hennigan by the Lord 
Mayor. 
 
The distinguished visitors were given a guided tour of Hennigan’s Heritage & Farm, 
followed by refreshments and a photo session, before departing on the next stage of 
their visit to the west of Ireland. 


